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METRO COUNCIL WORK SESSION  
Meeting Summary 

Jan. 23, 2014 
Metro Council Chamber 

 
Councilors Present: Council President Tom Hughes, and Councilors Sam Chase, Shirley Craddick,  

Kathryn Harrington, Bob Stacey, Carlotta Collette and Craig Dirksen 
 

Councilors Excused:  None 
 
Council President Tom Hughes called the Metro Council work session to order at 3:00 p.m.  
 
1. FOLLOW UP ON URBAN GROWTH BOUNDARY LEGISLATION 

 
Metro Council convened to discuss a draft letter to Oregon legislators on a proposed urban growth 
boundary expansion bill. Council President Hughes stated that the letter is intended to 
communicate Council’s concern that the court timeline is causing issues with predictability, 
reliability, and the regional economy. Councilors asked clarifying questions on time limits for the 
state agency and judicial review process. Councilors evaluated the tone and composition of the 
draft letter provided.  
 
Metro Council supported the draft letter to send to Oregon state legislature. 
 
2. ADJOURN 

 
Seeing no further business, Council President Tom Hughes adjourned the Council work session at 
3:07 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
Jill Schmidt, Council Policy Assistant 


